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Newsletter No.38
Friday 14th July 2017

Dear Parents/Carers
I look forward to seeing many of you tonight at the PTA BBQ.

Run for Roma
Please see the attached poster via email or the one up in school near the office explaining more about fund raising for Roma, in year 3, to go to America for treatment. If you wish to support her you can give through www.gofundme.com/runforroma.

Special School’s Out BBQ Lunch on Wednesday
On Wednesday of next week the menu will be:
Burger in a bun or vegetarian hot dog
Chips
Beans or salad
Cookie or fruity yogurt or fruit

Class Swap
On Monday afternoon the children will meet their teachers for next year. This is always an exciting time and I am sure they will want to tell you all about it when they get home. 

Leavers Lunch/Performance/Leavers Assembly
· Year 6 performed Peter Pan last night to friends and relatives, they performed to the whole school on Tuesday. They should all feel very proud of themselves as it was a very polished performance full of wonderful acting and singing. Many thanks to Mrs Tonkin for all her hard work with writing the play, making the props and scenery and coaching the children and also to Miss Burke for making it possible.

· The Year 6 leavers’ lunch is on Monday. The children will sit at a top table and have a wonderful buffet lunch with music. 

· The Year 6 leavers assembly is next Friday at 9.10am.  All are welcome to join us to say farewell and good luck to these wonderful youngsters. We suggest you bring tissues. 

School Trip to Cattle Country
We all had a wonderful time on Wednesday at Cattle Country and every minute was filled with activities. We did not have time to look and experience everything in a school day so if you are looking for a good day out in the holidays we recommend a return visit. 


Children’s University
Next Tuesday morning we have children graduating from Children’s University. This year the event will be held at The Hippodrome and our choir will perform along with the choir from Compass Point.

Chinese Visitors
Next Thursday Year 3 will be hosting a visit of children and their parents from China. Our dance club will be sharing their dance with them and our visitors will also perform a dance. 

Clubs
School clubs have now finished for the year, there will be no clubs next week. A new letter will go out in September.

Axis Summer Fete - Sunday 16th July
If you fancy a trip out on Sunday, Axis are having their Summer fete between 11am to 3pm. They are on South Liberty Lane in the industrial park. 

Break Up/Toy Day
Our school year finishes next Friday and the children may bring in non-precious games and toys on this day. Please do not send in items which are valuable or need a plug socket.  
Children return to school on Wednesday 6th September, Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September are INSET Days. 

Attendance
Next week 100% attendance certificates will go out for this term.

Special awards will be given to 10 children who have 100% attendance for the whole school year and 3 children who have only missed half a day. 

This week’s figures are:

Penguin 97.6%	Robin 98.3%		Flamingo 91%		Crow 93.6%
Falcon 94.7%		Kingfisher 97.1%	Blue Jay 96.5%

Yours sincerely




Ms V Champeney 
Headteacher




